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1st October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Autumn Harvest topic, we have planned a visit to Astbury Lodge Care home.  
The children will take soup that they have made in school, for the elderly residents to share.  
They will also sing some Autumn rhymes and have the opportunity to talk with residents. 

The visit will take place during the morning of Thursday 4th October.  There will be a group of 
twelve children, accompanied by Mrs Smith and two other members of staff.   

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Tuesday 2nd October. If you 
do not wish for your child to take part in this experience, please indicate this on the reply slip. 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Smith 

Class 2  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ __________ 

WOODLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Reception visit to Astbury Lodge Care Home           

 

CHILD’S NAME ………………………………………………    

I would / would not like my child to participate in this experience. 

Medical Needs/Allergies …………………………………………………………………… 

Contact Number ……………………………………………………………………………. 

Signed (Parent/Carer)………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please reply by Tuesday 2nd October 


